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Mr Ben Bramley 

Chairman, Amesbury Youth Council 

The Bowman Centre, Shears Drive 

Amesbury Wiltshire 

SP4 7XT       

 

8
th
 June 2010 

 

 

Dear Ben 

 

It was very nice to have an opportunity to meet you all this evening and I was very impressed 

with the way the meeting was conducted. 

 

I am happy to confirm that the Youth Council of Amesbury have been given the full backing of 

Amesbury Town Council to carry out a collective petition in respect of a Skate Park which will 

be presented to the Wiltshire Area Board at a later date. 

 

I look forward to hearing further from you and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

any further queries. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Chris Burden 

Councillor 
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Town Clerk 

Wendy Bown 
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